
 

NOTICE  

Disruption in Service  

 

There is currently a planned service disruption.  The estimated 

time of the service disruption will be:  

  

From: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 

at 7:00am  
  

To: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 

at 5:00pm 

The disruption includes:  
 
Interruption of Water Service:  Wellington St. b/t Stone St. South and Charles St. 
South 
 
Please be advised a water main valve repair is scheduled for Tuesday, November 8, 
2022. This work will require an interruption to your water service.  Once the repair has 
been completed and water service has been restored, the water from your tap may 
appear slightly discoloured.  If you notice this discolouration, please flush your cold 
water tap until the discolouration has cleared. 
 
The Town of Gananoque will make every effort to minimize the length of this repair.  We 
appreciate your understanding and patience.  

 

 
On behalf of the Town of Gananoque, we would like to thank you for your 
patience in this matter. 
  

Contact:  

Christine Brennan,  

Utilities Compliance Coordinator 

613-382-2149 Ext. 1612  


